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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Troy Rendell 

Sent: 
To : Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 060368 

Thursday, May 1 I, 2006 11 :36 AM 

Yes, include the AquaSource Utility, Inc. thanks. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2006 10:35 AM 
To: Marshall Willis; Troy Rendell 
Cc: Kay Flynn; Kimberley Pena 
Subject: Docket No. 060368 

Good moining Marshall and Troy, 

We have received a revised test year approval letter from Aqua Utilities/Hofhan. I notice that this letter 
includes "AquaSource Utility, Inc. d/b/a Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc.," et al. rather than "Aqua Utility, Inc. d/b/a Aqua 
Utilities Florida, Inc.," et al. I made the change to the docket title yesterday to remove Aqua Utility based on Troy's 
information that no such utility existed. This letter doesn't specifically request a change to the docket title to include 
AquaSource. When you are able to view the letter in PDF, can you review it and send me and, if that needs to be 
included, send me an e-mail requesting the title be revised to include "AquaSource Utility, Inc. d/b/a Aqua Utilities 
Florida, Inc?" Thank you! 

5/11/2006 


